
  

YOU’RE INVITED 

 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise  
3-Year Goal Consultation Meeting 

 
In compliance with the Federal Regulations, 49 CFR Part 26, Greater Asheville 
Regional Airport Authority (GARAA) is in the process of developing a 3-year 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) program goal (FY 2024 – FY 2026) for 
construction related projects. The date, time and location of the meeting are listed 
below: 
 
Date:     Thursday, May 18, 2023 
Time:     11am - 12pm EDT 
Location: Virtual Webinar in GoToWebinar 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to receive input regarding the GARAA’s three-year DBE 
Goal. We invite you to participate in a meeting to discuss the proposed goal, as well as 
the availability of potential DBEs for the GARAA’s projects, and the GARAA’s effort to 
increase DBE participation. 
 
We sincerely hope that you or your representative will attend this meeting to assist the 
GARAA in our ongoing efforts to implement an  
effective DBE program.   
 
To register, click the link below. If you have any questions or need additional 
information, please do not hesitate to contact Danielle Andrews at 910-762-6297 
or danielle-andrews@kwaplanning.com. 

 

Register 

 

 

mailto:danielle-andrews@kwaplanning.com
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=16951754&msgid=249857&act=0C5L&c=1552467&pid=898515&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fattendee.gotowebinar.com%2Fregister%2F4580760485756786521&cf=13493&v=4e6ddff88e1a7bc3acbd04203f77a7e1e539dc6d17814aee6c02aba71c610bd9

